
School Pictures for Students in the Virtual Academy 

Good afternoon PHMS community, 

This email is for parents of students in the Virtual Academy only. If your student 

will NOT be in the Virtual Academy second semester, you can ignore this email. Plan B 

students will have their pictures taken during the week their cohort is in school. 

Strawbridge Studios will be here on Thursday, Jan. 21 to take school pictures for our 

students in the Virtual Academy only. If your student is in the Virtual Academy second 

semester and you want their picture taken, you will need to sign-up ahead of time at this 

website: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050c4baeae2fa3fe3-pine  

This will enable us to maintain appropriate social distancing and get students in and out 

quickly. Pictures will be taken in the gym and parents are asked to use the bus loop and 

drive behind the school and pull up alongside the gym. Parents will wait in their vehicle 

while their child's picture is taken. All students will have their temperature taken and 

answer the health screening questions before entering the gym. Students will keep their 

masks on except for the couple of seconds their picture is being taken.  

Additional information regarding picture packets and how to order is available via the link 

above. If you have any questions, please call the main office.  

Sincerely, 

Andrew Livengood, Principal 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pFmKXlgCIXzuUzer_7VhdA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh3zIKP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2lnbnVwZ2VuaXVzLmNvbS9nby84MDUwYzRiYWVhZTJmYTNmZTMtcGluZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKX_2K_v1fsrj79FIicGluZWhvbGxvd21zLXN0YWZmLWdyb3VwQHdjcHNzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~

